NOTICE TO ALL O-LEVEL STUDENTS - RESULTS AND
A-LEVEL INTERVIEWS

1) Please note that on account of the Eid Holidays declared in
Dubai, Provisional Result statements will not be issued on the
23rd of August 2018 as the school office is closed during Eid. You
may use the login code given to you to access your results plus
account online and view your results on the 23 of August after

12:00 noon.

2) All students are reminded to Kindly view your results using the
results plus login code that was provided to you. Please take into
account that the system might get jammed due to mass login,
therefore kindly keep trying to login at different times and kindly
be patient through the process.

3) ENTRANCE EXAMS details for A-Level subjects opted for, that
have not been taken in O-Levels will be informed later.

4) A-LEVEL INTERVIEWS will take place on the 26™" of August
2018, the list and timings of the interview will be uploaded later.

5) In the event that you have lost your Results Plus code, you will
have to wait until the 25t of August to have it issued from the

school office.




